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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Pick up cancellation
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:23:19 AM


From: Robyn Martin <robynlmartin55@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:26 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Pick up cancellation
 
Hi Cyndi,


Yes, you may include my email. I hope it will help! I’m looking forward to a positive
outcome. If they don’t want to do this kind of pick up, perhaps putting dumpsters along the
street for a certain period (like 12 hours) twice a year would be a better option? We had those
when we lived  Holladay  and they were great.


Thank you for answering my email.


From: Robyn Martin <robynlmartin55@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:33 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Pick up cancellation
 
One of the main reasons we live in Sandy is because of this service. Taxes are high enough. This
helps take some of the “sting” out.
Please don’t remove this service! We rely on it every year.


Robyn Martin
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